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8 March 2023 

Australian Competition and Consumer Commission   
Via email to: telco.regulation@accc.gov.au 

 

 
 

Re ACCC further consultation on FOAS and FTAS service descriptions 

 

Aussie Broadband Limited (Aussie Broadband) welcomes the opportunity to respond to the ACCC’s proposed 

amendments to the service descriptions of the Fixed Originating Access Service (FOAS) and Fixed Terminating 

Access Service (FTAS). 

 

Aussie Broadband agrees with the amended service descriptions of both FOAS and FTAS, and we note that the 

revisions now more accurately reflect the position of Aussie Broadband in our early responses to the draft inquiry 
report.  

 

Warm regards,  

 
 




